
SHIRE OF PLANTAGENET 

Our Ref: SPW3065 
Your Ref: 
Enquiries: Rob Stewart 

9 October 2002 

Lowood Road, Mt Barker WA 6324 

Address communications to: 
Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 48, Mt Barker WA 6324 

Phone (08) 9851 1344 

Fax (08) 9851 1939 

Ernail: info@plantagenet.wa.gov.au 

Regulator 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
PO Box 8469 
PERTH BUSINESS CENTRE WA 6849 

Dear Sir 

Subject: DamDier to Bunbuw Natural Gas Pipeline 

I understand that the WA Supreme Court requires that the Gas Regulator reconsider the draft 
tariff recommendation relating to the Dampier to Bunbwy Natural Gas Pipeline. 

The Shire of Plantagenet is vitally interested in this issue as we understand that such 
reconsideration will affect future commercial consideration for the supply of gas to our 
region. 

Obviously, any business decision made in this regard would need to be commercially viable 
and I trust that you will take this into account during the reconsideration process. 

Yours faithfully 

Rob Stewart 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


